
 
Fulltime Compensation Determination 
 
January 9, 2022 
 
Dear SPPC Colleagues, 
 
I was pleased that Council supported a move to daytime City Council meetings. It moves us 
toward a council that works similar daytime hours as our staff. In some reports comparing 
municipalities, that is called a full-time council. Ultimately, that is what I believe would best 
serve London. To continue the dialogue (or rule out the idea altogether), we need to know the 
remuneration for a full-time councillor. To this end, I ask that you support the following motion: 
 
That the compensation taskforce BE REQUESTED to also determine an appropriate stipend for a 
councillor that keeps typical daytime office hours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael van Holst 
Councillor, Ward 1 
 
 
 
 


